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04/01/2020
Happy 2021 to all our clients and Families.
I hope this letter finds you all well. 
I understand that we are still facing challenging and difficult times, so I wanted to just update you all in terms of service provision at this time.
As I stated when I reopened Melton Mencap, I believe the service provided is a ‘key service’ and that it is crucial we remain operational to support our clients.
Our Personal support will still be taking place, we are following government guidelines and have COVID19 risk assessments in place. If you feel you wish to withdraw from this service for the time being can you please contact me on karen@meltonmencap.org.uk to inform me in writing.
Currently our Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday Gateway groups, Thursday After School Group and Saturday children’s groups are operational, we have reduced numbers and social distancing in place as we did in the last lockdown.
We all have a part to play to prevent the spread of COVID19 and as we have Risk Assessments in place, social distancing, PPE available, I feel we are complying with the government and providing, as much as is possible, a COVID19 secure service. 
With this in mind I hope you feel able to access the service offered.
Should you wish to discuss anything individually with me I am happy to take calls or emails directly. 
Updates will be posted on the Melton Mencap website https://www.meltonmencap.org.uk/ please check in for service updates and news.
Best wishes
Karen Hadden 
Karen Hadden Service Manager
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Tel : 01664 564237 Email: karen@melton.mencap.org.uk
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